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09 August 2022 
 

Dear Customer 
 

Power cable duct installation weekend works, North Gower Street 

 
We run the electricity network delivering power in London, the Southeast and East of England, and 
connect and move power cables.  

 
On behalf of HS2, we are in process of installing a new connection to the electricity network in the 
Camden area to reinforce our network. The work will involve digging a trench to install ducts that will 

then carry our power cable. This work should not have any impact on your electricity supply.  
 
We will be undertaking weekend works on Saturday 20th to Sunday 21st of August and Saturday 24th 

September to Sunday 25th September. We will be working Saturday 8am to 6pm and Sunday 9am 
to 5pm. Traffic management will remain in place for the duration of our works. These works will be 
taking place at the junction of North Gower Street and Starcross Street.  

 
Should you have any mobility issues or specific access needs, or you would like any more 
information please do not hesitate to contact our customer care team on 0800 028 4587 or 

care@ukpowernetworks.co.uk. 
 
You can find out more about the work we are carrying out at https://www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-

area/local-community-webpages/hs2-in-camden/. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Dawood Ghani  

Project Manager 
UK Power Networks  
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